REGISTRATION FOR CURRENT YEAR SACC/6" Grade A.C.E. FAMILIES RETURNING FOR 2020-2021
WILL TAKE PLACE FROM FEBRUARY 24th-MARCH 13", 2020.
AFTER THAT, ALL FAMILIES WILL BE TREATED AS NEW FAMILY REGISTRATIONS AND WILL NOT
BE ABLE TO REGISTER UNTIL MAY 4%,

Please see your child’s Site Coordinator or Program Staff member to receive information
about the registration process for 2020-2021.

Please contact the SACC office with any questions regarding this process @ 614-771-2267



